
  

The Town of Townsend Election scheduled for  

May 7, 2022 has been:   

*****CANCELLED ***** 

Only two candidates filed for the two two-year term, open  

Council seats 

The two Council members filling the two-year Council seat terms 

are:  

Patrick Miller and Scott Lobdell 

**No completed candidate packets were received for the one-year council 

term, leaving a vacancy which will be appointed by Council after the start of 

the new Council term in June 2022.   


